
Annual Math Bee 
 
Coming up next Tuesday, November 21st, is the annual Math Bee 

being held at St. Paul’s in Arlington. We need drivers to take our 

students to the contest and back to school. They will leave school at 
11:30 and return somewhere between 3:00 and 4:00. The students 

who will be attending are:  
  

3rd Grade:   

Beckett Johnson 
Layne Reppert 

Madi Throener 

Alternate:  Hadley Goeden 

 

 

4th  Grade:  
Wyatt Batenhorst 

Lily Kirch 

Kane Kumm 
Alternate:  Koby Redding 

 

5th Grade:   
Calvin Haase 

Zackary Meiergerd 

Harland Wilkinson 
Alternate:  None 

6th grade:    

Stella Leeper 
Savannah Redding 

Mara Reimers 

Alternate:  Zander Rezac 

 

 

7th grade:  
Riley Kaup 

Ryan Wuestewald 

Alternate:  None 
 

 

8th grade:  
Austynn Batenhorst 

Kaden Kumm 

Emerson Meiergerd 
Alternate:  Josh Snodgrass 
 

Please note:  Alternates attend only if one of the other students in 
their grade are not able to that day. 

 

Please return the bottom of this form only if you are able to drive. 

Thank you.   

---------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Math Bee Driver 
 

Name: ___________________________________ 
 
 

I am able to take ____ students to the Math Bee 
on Tuesday, November 21st. 


